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John Ropp Named Michigan Boating Industries Association President

Livonia, MI, November 24, 2010 -- The Michigan Boating Industries Association’s (MBIA) Board of Directors has confirmed the appointment of John Ropp as its new President.  Ropp will serve as chief executive of the Association and oversee management and direction of the MBIA.  His appointment follows an extensive search conducted by DHR International consultants in Birmingham, Mich. and is effective as of November 24.  Ropp succeeds Van W. Snider, Jr., CAE who is resigning, effective on November 30, after serving MBIA for more than 20 years as Association President.

Ropp joins MBIA from Albion-Homer United Way, where he served four years as the Executive Director.  He brings to the MBIA exceptional experience in association management, event management and sales and marketing development.  Ropp has more than 10 years of professional experience in both the for-profit and not-for-profit sectors and is recognized as a strong leader, convener and collaborator.

“I look forward to John’s leadership and wisdom for the future of MBIA and Michigan’s recreational boating industry, said Snider.  “His professionalism and skills will move MBIA strategically into the future and help to advance MBIA’s outreach programs including Boater’s Association of Michigan, Recreational Boating Industries Educational Foundation and Michigan Clean Marina Foundation.”

Ropp holds a B.A. in Business Administration from Olivet College in Olivet, Mich. and a Masters of Arts in Organizational Management from Spring Arbor University in Spring Arbor, Mich.  He also holds a Certificate of Fund Raising Management, Center of Philanthropy from Indiana University, Ind. 

“We are very excited about the talents and strengths of our new President,” said MBIA Chairman Eric Foster.  “He has a proven record in growing associations through development of member benefits and services, including effective industry and special events.” 

The new president will be introduced to the marine industry at the MBIA Annual Meeting and Recreational Boating Education Conference (RBEC), scheduled for December 2nd at the H Hotel in Midland, Mich.  RBEC is the only educational conference in Michigan dedicated to the marine industry; it offers attendees quality educational programming, industry speakers and networking.   Topics include cutting edge research, new marketing techniques, sales, using the Internet, innovation, marine financing, the Greening of Michigan and much more.

The Michigan Boating Industries Association (MBIA) is a non-profit, state-wide trade association representing the marine industry throughout Michigan.  For more information about the MBIA or RBEC call 734.261.0123 or visit www.mbia.org
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